
     

                                                               

 

Epiphany Catholic School 

Miami, Florida 

 

Dear Parent:          

Please be advised that during the school year your child may be photographed, videotaped, or 

interviewed at various school sponsored events. With your consent, the photograph, video or 

interview may be reproduced and released for use in the media, brochures, newspaper, 

television, videos, the internet and Epiphany Catholic School website and social media 

platforms such as Facebook, Twitter, etc. 

 

Please indicate your preference below. 

 

(Student’s Name)           (Grade) 

 

Yes    My child’s photograph/video/interview may be reproduced and 

    released for use in the media 

 

 

  No     My child’s photograph/video/interview may not be reproduced and 

     released for use in the media 

 

 

 

                                                                        

(Signature)              (Date) 

 

Return this signed form to: 

 

Epiphany Catholic School main office. 

 

 

 


